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Dear Students, 

APS/CIRCULAR/2024-25/o35 

ASHOKA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Warm Regards 

PRINCIPAL 

JAMUI-SIKANDRA ROAD, JAMUI, PIN-811307 
Registration No:- 2381527202436113809 

Email: info @apsjamui.com |Mob:-9031623601/ 02 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on 14th February 2025 (Friday) on the occasion 
of Shab-e-Barat. 

HIGT, 

Holiday Announcement on the Occasion of Shab-e-Barat 

Additionally, the Mathematics Quiz, which was originally scheduled for Friday, 14th February 2025, 
will now be conducted on Monday, 17th February 2025. 

Regular classes will resume from 15th February 2025 (Saturday) as per the usual schedule. 
Wishing you all a blessed Shab-e-Barat. 

Date: 13.02.2025 

Principal 
Schoo! 
amui, Bihar 
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